
Reflections 
The Newsletter 

 

The Reflections newsletter is published on a quarterly basis in a handy pocket size 

format.  It is a rich resource for every interested Mason in making his daily 

advancement in Masonic knowledge and an ideal educational tool for Masonic 

education committees, lodge officers, and brethren in general.  

 

It is written by Ontario Masons for Ontario Masons and is relevant to our grand 

jurisdiction.  It contains interesting, informative, and thought provoking articles, 

which in many instances will prompt the reader to conduct further research.  

 

Subscription information can be found at the following link to the Grand Lodge 

website under the heading of Grand Lodge Education:  

 

http://www.grandlodge.on.ca/ 

 

The Reflections newsletter team also maintain an archives of past issues on the Grand 

Lodge website at  

http://newsletter.masoniceducation.ca 

 
 

Subscriptions are available at $ 18.00 for four issues.  Send your order and address 

with payment to:  

Masonic Education Newsletter 

870 Third Street 

Gravenhurst ON  P1P 1L8 

Please include the following information: 

NAME : _______________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________ 

POSTAL CODE: _______________________________________________ 

LODGE: ___________________________________ No. _________ G.R.C. 

DISTRICT: ____________________________________________________ 


